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Summary of the meeting of October 9, 2014
The meeting of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP) held on October 9th, 2014 was chaired by Ambassador Stephen C. Vasciannie, Chair of the Committee and Permanent Representative of Jamaica. 

The statutory quorum was established with the presence of representatives of Antigua and Barbuda, Argentina, Belize, Bolivia, Brazil, Chile, Colombia, Costa Rica, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, El Salvador, Guatemala, Jamaica, Mexico, Panamá, Paraguay, Perú, United States, Uruguay and Venezuela. 
The audio recording of the meeting can be found at the following link: 
http://scm.oas.org/audios/2014/CP_CAJP_3272_10-09-2014.MP3 

1. Adoption of the order of business 
The Committee adopted the order of business for the meeting, document CP/CAJP-3272/14 as submitted.
2. Election of the Vice Chairs of the CAJP 

The Delegation of Argentina requested the floor to nominate Mr. Alberto Rodriguez, Alternative Representative of Chile, as first Vice Chair. The Delegation of Mexico requested the floor to suggest that the election of Chile be by acclamation. The President declared that the Alternative Representative of Chile was elected as first Vice Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs. Mr. Alberto Rodriguez thanked his nomination.
The Delegation of Panamá nominates Mrs. Maya Soto, Alternative Representative of Perú, as second Vice Chair.  The Delegation of Colombia requested the floor to suggest that the election of Perú be by acclamation. The President ruled that the Alternative Representative of Perú was elected as second Vice Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs. Mrs. Soto thanked her nomination.
3. Election of the authorities of the CAJP Working Groups 
Some delegations mentioned that the member states need more time to make a decision on the election of the Chair of the Working Group on Protecting the Human Rights of Older Persons, and requested that a decision on this matter be postponed to a further opportunity.  The President decided that this point will be included in the order of business of the next meeting.
4. Other Business 

The President, on behalf of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, congratulated the Vice-Chairs of the CAJP for their nomination.
There being no further business to consider, the Committee meeting was adjourned at 3:29 P.M.
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